
 

 

November 3, 2018 

 

The Illinois Pollution Control Board 

Attn: Mr. Don A. Brown, Clerk of the Board    Don.Brown@illinois.gov 

100 West Randolph, Suite 11-500 

Chicago, IL  60601 

 

RE:  Rulemaking – Air R18-20 Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233, Multi-Pollutant Standards  

 

To the Illinois Pollution Control Board: 

On behalf of the Central Illinois Healthy Community Alliance (CIHCA), I am requesting that the Illinois 

Pollution Control Board have the next public hearing for case R18-20 in Peoria. Our group is concerned 

about the health impacts of the Dynegy-Vistra fleet on the residents of our community. We are 

particularly troubled by the potential for further degradation of our air quality under a revised MPS for 

Dynegy-Vistra plants in the Peoria area (Duck Creek and E. D. Edwards).  

CIHCA urges the Illinois Pollution Control Board to schedule the public hearing here in Peoria, starting in 

the early evening, perhaps 6:00 p.m., to allow an opportunity for many local residents to address their 

concerns to the Board. The Peoria Public Library has been a convenient, central location for past 

hearings. Please plan to have microphones available to ensure all speakers are heard. We ask that the 

hearing be scheduled for early 2019 so as to avoid overlapping with many competing activities during 

the holiday season.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joe Laszlo, CIHCA Facilitator 

laszloja@excite.com 
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